
Dear Sir 
  
I feel a burden to write this email to you.  I have migrated to Melbourne since 2000.  
I enjoy living here not only because of the 4 season weather in Melb but its Chrisian 
heritage.  People here are more graceful than my people back home in Singapore. 
  
Since migrating over here I have gradually assimilated the Australian culture.   I 
have read a lot of problems arising because of multiculturalism policies endorsed by 
Western countries.  Certain nationals will not assimilate themselves into the guest 
country they have migrated to. The persisted in sticking to their enclaves.  We can 
allow people to come into Australia, but they have to adopt our culture and not we 
as Australians to adopt theirs. 
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